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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Robyn Seymour <rseymour@chorus.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: RE: Don Smith Sales

Gina: 
 
Sounds good.  Based on your response I will be putting in a request for the SI along with the remediation budget.  Does 
that sound right? 
 
Thanks, I was thinking of you as the landfill just got back to me about my generator request (in an email less than ½ 
before yours!) 
 
 
Robyn Seymour 
Seymour Environmental Services, Inc. 
2531 Dyreson Road 
McFarland, Wisconsin 53558 
608-225-9407 (cell) 
608-838-9120 (office) 
 
 
 

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR [mailto:Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 2:43 PM 
To: Robyn Seymour <rseymour@chorus.net> 
Subject: RE: Don Smith Sales 
 
Robyn, 
 
Sorry I didn’t get back to you ASAP, your email was buried. 
 
No I would not do another pre-excavation gw sampling-just post.  And I would plan for 4 quarterly rounds starting 6 
months after the excavation is completed.  It is likely the results will show you need less than 4, but just in case.  
 
Email or call with any questions. 
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 
Phone: (715) 839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Robyn Seymour [mailto:rseymour@chorus.net]  
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 1:43 PM 
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To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR 
Subject: RE: Don Smith Sales 
 
Gina: 
 
Do you think you want one more round of groundwater monitoring pre-excavation?  I am putting together my cost 
request right now.  I plan to submit a full SI (after listening at Consultants Day) and have no budget so I was going to 
include that to upgrade my report with all of the details.  I can also submit a request for the excavation at the same 
time.  I have done it that way in the past, and I have had some project managers prefer I just do the SI request and send 
it in with the recommendations etc.  Do you have a preference?  Sorry this took so long to get to, time flew by and I 
thought I should try to get this taken care of so I can get it done this year! 
 
Thanks for all of your time on this! 
 
Robyn Seymour 
Seymour Environmental Services, Inc. 
2531 Dyreson Road 
McFarland, Wisconsin 53558 
608-225-9407 (cell) 
608-838-9120 (office) 
 
 

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR [mailto:Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:57 PM 
To: Robyn Seymour (rseymour@chorus.net) <rseymour@chorus.net> 
Subject: Don Smith Sales 
 
Robyn, 
 
I looked over the SI report you submitted in  January, and it is my opinion that to get this site to closure, a small source 
removal is necessary.   The concentrations here are very high, but appear very limited in extent.    
 
Please submit a U&C estimate for costs for the excavation, sampling, disposal and subsequent follow up groundwater 
sampling.  
 
Thanks.   
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
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